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Safety Skill Development Foundation (SSDF) convened its 4th National Occupational 
Standards (NOS) Committee meeting, marking another significant milestone in its 
ongoing efforts to enhance skill development frameworks. During the meeting, 
committee members engaged in constructive discussions and collaborative mapping 
exercises to chart out actionable plans for various aspects of skill development. Key 
agenda items addressed during the meeting included the delineation of future job roles, 
the formulation of qualifications criteria, the design of short-term courses, and the 
development of micro-credentials. Through meticulous planning and expert 
deliberations, the committee endeavored to align skill development initiatives with 
evolving industry needs and emerging market trends. 

The deliberations underscored SSDF's commitment to maintaining relevance and 
responsiveness in its skill development endeavors. By leveraging the collective expertise 
of committee members and staying abreast of industry dynamics, SSDF aims to ensure 
that its programs and standards remain robust, adaptable, and conducive to fostering a 
skilled workforce. As SSDF looks ahead, the outcomes of the 4th NOS Committee 
meeting will serve as a blueprint for future strategies and actions. By implementing the 
insights and recommendations garnered from this collaborative effort, SSDF is poised to 
drive positive change, empower individuals with relevant skills, and contribute towards 
the nation's socio-economic growth. 

The foundation expresses its gratitude to all committee members for their invaluable 
contributions and looks forward to continuing this journey of transformative skill 
development together. 

 


